## Howard Livingston

Mayor Craig Cates City Of Key West PO Box 1409 Key West, FL 33042

Dear Mayor Cates and the Key West City Commission

Your vision and leadership is long lasting and crucial to future generations here in Key West. The proposed amphitheater will enhance our city forever by providing a venue for expanded arts and entertainment as well as a family friendly space for everyone to enjoy.

The flexibility of the amphitheater allows for unlimited opportunities. I can imagine a children's puppet show on a Sunday afternoon, a chamber quartet on a beautiful starlit evening and huge national stars performing in what will be one of the best venues anywhere. Key West is a music and art community and enhancing that historic part of our DNA will be a benefit to all.

This is truly a build it and they will come scenario. I urge you to approve the amphitheater and put your signature on a permanent landmark which will allow our beautiful city to flourish now and for generations to come.

Sincerely,

Howard Livingston